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Town of Northborough Announces Selection of  

White Cliffs Architect 
 
NORTHBOROUGH, MA — Town Administrator John Coderre is pleased to announce the 
execution of a contract between the Town of Northborough and DBVW Architects for the 
provision of architectural and engineering services at the White Cliffs property.   
 

“I would like to thank the Northborough community for its patience as we worked through 
the legally required Request for Proposal process needed to hire a consultant for White 
Cliffs property.” said Mr. Coderre.  “The Town appointed White Cliffs Committee 
interviewed a number of very well qualified firms interested in providing the Town with 
the expertise to move this project forward.  After an extensive interview process and 
thorough reference checks, it was the unanimous decision of the White Cliffs Committee 
to award the contract to DBVW.  I anticipate a positive and productive working 
relationship with DBVW as we endeavor to preserve and repurpose this important 
community asset.” 
 
“DBVW Architects is extremely pleased to have been selected to help the Town of 
Northborough and the White Cliffs Committee save this very important historic building 
and chart a course for finding a viable use that will ensure its long-term preservation” said 
Martha L. Werenfels, AIA, Principal of DBVW Architects. 
 

It is anticipated that DBVW and their associates will begin work to assess the White Cliffs 
structure and surrounding property immediately.  Community members interested in keeping 
appraised of the status of the White Cliffs project are directed to the White Cliffs Committee 
Town webpage at:  
http://www.town.northborough.ma.us/Pages/NorthboroughMA_BComm/WhiteCliffs/index 
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